
BEVERLY HILLS C ITIZEN BUILDING 

BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA 

Sept. 13, 1940 

Mr. Seymour M. Stone 

Fort Worth Club 

Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr . Stone: 

Mrs. Rogers asked me to thank you 

for the pictures of the painting and tell 

you she likes it very much. 

She is leaving for Oklahoma soon 

and will arrange to stop over in Texas 

either on her way there or when she returns 

and she is looking forward to seeing the paint-

ing . 

Sincerely, 

~~._W~~ 
Secretary 


